
 

 

  Mr Justice Ross 

President of the Fair Work Commission 

Sent by Email 

1st April 2019 

 

Re Submission on Exposure Draft of the Real Estate Award Matter No. AM2014/242 

Dear Mr President 

In relation to the above matter and the latest Exposure Draft of the abovementioned award, I concur 

on behalf of the RRESSA with the submission of the Real Estate Employers Federation submission of 

27th March 2019 and their suggested amendments. 

The only matters that are outstanding before the Real Estate Award 4 year Review is completed, are 

those matters principally dealing with certain important aspects of the commission – only sales staff 

employment conditions, which are awaiting a decision by a Full Bench of the Commission hearing 

which was held on the 12th November 2018.  

Regards 

Ralph Clarke 

Agent for the Registered Real Estate Salespersons’ Association of SA 
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